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From: Abbigale Van Nierop

Sent: Monday, 25 October 2021 13:43

To: Dayalan Govender; Andries Struwig; Lyndon Mardon; bloemm@dws.gov.za;
vusi.kubheka@dmr.gov.za; smokhanya@ecphra.org.za; Rbrand@sahra.org.za;
jmiller@mandelametro.gov.za; jpotgieter@mandelametro.gov.za;
hmcleod@mandelametro.gov.za; ygaffore@mandelametro.gov.za;
rblaauw@mandelametro.gov.za; phowes@mandelametro.gov.za;
SPotgiet@mandelametro.gov.za; pnodwele@mandelametro.gov.za; Gcobisa Mhlonyane;
tgayika@mandelametro.gov.za; Dollybuti1@gmail.com; markbakker@bmiza.com;
kgovender@mndelametro.gov.za; charl@eduplanet.co.za; Warren@readyfresh.co.za;
quintin.swanepoel@eveready.co.za; Coronique.agnew@evereay.co.za;
john.geeringh@eskom.co.za; njinganac@nra.co.za; Annedene.Bantom@transnet.net;
chris.terblanche@transnet.net

Cc: Nicola Rump; talani.mathebula@easigas.com

Subject: NOTICE OF PROCESS: THE PROPOSED INCREASED STORAGE CAPACITY OF THE EASIGAS LPG
STORAGE FACILITY IN SIDWELL, GQEBERHA

Attachments: 565826_Easigas_BID_Final.pdf
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chris.terblanche@transnet.net
Nicola Rump Delivered: 25/10/2021 13:43

talani.mathebula@easigas.com

Good Afternoon All,

This correspondence serves as notice that a Basic Assessment (BA) Process is currently underway for the intent to
increase the storage capacity of the existing Easigas Liquid Petroleum Gas (LPG) storage facility located in the Sidwell
industrial area of Ggeberha in the Eastern Cape Province.

Attached, please find the Background Information Document (BID) which will provide you with a brief description of
what the proponent, Easigas (Pty) Ltd is proposing, as well as give you guidance on what you need to do to
participate further in this BA process. More detailed information regarding the project will be included in the Draft
Basic Assessment Report (BAR), which will be released for public comment in due course.

Please Note: Notice of the availability of the Draft BAR for review and comment will only be sent to registered
Interested & Affected Parties (IAPs). If you wish to register as an IAP to submit comments / receive future IAP
notifications, please complete the Registration & Comment Form at the back of the attached BID and return it
directly to me by Thursday, 11 November 2021.

Regards,
Abby van Nierop Hons (Water Resource Management)
Environmental Scientist
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